
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(SOS) 827-7131 

April 16, 1997 

The Wiser Oil Company 
c/o J.O. Easley, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1796 

Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1796 

Attn: Mr. Michael R. Burch 

Re: Request for Change of Locations in Division Order WFX-698. 

Dear Mr. Burch: 

Reference is made to your recent request to amend locations of proposed injection wells as 
authorized by the referenced Division Order for archaeological conditions. Please note that i f 
any of the proposed new locations are unorthodox, please refer to Division Rules and 
Regulations to obtain all applicable permits. All other provisions of the subject Division Order 
shall remain in full force and effect. The following new proposed well locations are hereby made 
a part of Division Order WFX-698 as indicated: 

Well Name and Number ^ . Proposed Location 

Caprock Maljamar Unit Well No.264 510' FNL & 762* FWL, Unit Letter 'D' 

Caprock Maljamar Unit Well No.265 660' FNL & 2072' FWL, Unit Letter ' C 

Caprock Maljamar Unit Well No.266 1828' FNL & 569' FWL, Unit Letter 'E' 

Caprock Maljamar Unit Well No.268 1893' FNL & 1875' FWL, Unit Letter 'K' 

All located in Section 24, Township 17 South, Range 32 East, Lea County, New Mexico. 

William J. LeMayv 

Director 

WJL/BES 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
File WFX-698 


